
From: 

Sent: 21 August 2022 14:49 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/0568/P Site AddressCentral London Police 

Station 16 - 24 Whitfield Street London W1T 2RA 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Ref: 
Planning Application - 2022/0568/P Site Address Central London Police Station 16 - 
24 Whitfield Street London W1T 2RA 
 
 
This is an objection to the construction times of the planning application for the 
Planning Application - 2022/0568/P:  Police Station 16 - 24 Whitfield Street London 
W1T 2RA 
 
I have been unable to upload my objection on the camden planning site. 
 
I will appreciate if this is added to the site. 
 
I live accross the road with my disabled mother from 

 
 
Whitfield Street is a narrow street and previus building works have caused great 
noise disturbance. 
 
I am seeking that this construction  not be undertaken on Saturdays.  I note the 
application stated 8 to 13hrs on Saturdays. 
 
The noise is a big issue for several residents whom 3 are disabled living across the 
road from 16 - 24 Whitfield Street. 
 
Please confirm ? 
 
Please confirm you will add this letter to the objections. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Edward Aydin 
 


